## Regular Monthly Meeting June 12, 1997

The regular monthly meeting of the Shenango Township Board of Supervisors was held Thursday, June 12, 1997 at 7:00 p.m. at the Shenango Township Municipal Building with supervisors Richard Schweinsberg and Andrew Piccuta present.

The meeting was opened with a salute to the flag.

Introduction of the new part-time police officers, Shawn Hill and Brandon Reamer.

The Police Report was read.

Motion by Andrew Piccuta second by Richard Schweinsberg to pay the general fund bills.

Motion by Andrew Piccuta and second by Richard Schweinsberg to pay the sewer fund bills.

Motion by Andrew Piccuta second by Richard Schweinsberg to adopt Ordinance #3-1997-Amendment to the Police Pension Plan to provide certain credit for military service time.

Motion by Richard Schweinsberg second by Andrew Piccuta to award the Road Material and Equipment Bids.

Public Comment:

Mr. William Alexander asked what roads are going to be resurfaced.

Mr. Oran Allen stated that there is a problem with four wheelers on Savannah Gardner Road, Mr. Allen also questioned the timeliness of reports by the police department.

Motion by Andrew Piccuta second by Richard Schweinsberg to adjourn.